
FDA/ASH Public Workshop on Clinical Trial End Points in 
Multiple Myeloma 

  
The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the American Society of 
Hematology (ASH), with co-sponsorship by the American Society of Clinical 
Oncology (ASCO) and the American Association for Cancer Research (AACR), 
are holding a public workshop on end points for multiple myeloma. Issues 
identified in the workshop will be further discussed before the Oncologic Drugs 
Advisory Committee (ODAC) and thereafter will be detailed in FDA Guidance 
Documents.  
 
Date:  October 26, 2006  
 
Time:  8:30 – 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time  
 
Address:  Marquee Cabaret-Omni Shoreham Hotel   

2500 Calvert Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20008 
Phone: (202) 234-0700  
Toll-Free: 1-800-843-6664 
Fax: (202) 265-7972 
 

Metro Access:  Closest Metrorail stop is Woodley Park-Zoo/Adams Morgan 
on the RED line. Hotel is located half a block from the Metro. 

 
Registration:  There is no registration fee, but attendance is limited. Advance 

registration is encouraged to ensure an adequate number of 
seats are available. 

 
Advance online registration is available until October 19, 
2006. On site registration will be available if space permits. 
 

Questions:  Please contact Stephanie Kart, ASH Government Relations and 
Practice Coordinator, by e-mail at skart@hematology.org or call 
(202) 776-0544. 

https://ash.ebiz.uapps.net/SolutionSite/Default.aspx?tabid=90&action=MTGProductDetails&args=689
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